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The DAR 50 – Year Club Committee honors the select group of Daughters who 

have been dues-paying members of NSDAR for 50 years or more. 

On behalf of the National 50-Year Club, I will verify that these members have 50 

total years of actual dues-paying membership with national headquarters. If so, they 

will be invited to join the 50-Year Club via their Regents as soon as the actual 50 

year date arrives. 

Chapter Regents, I need the names and national numbers for these ladies.  

Eligible Daughters will be recognized at State Conference.  

For questions about this committee, please contact the chair. 
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